
THANK YOU 
SCPGC…

Please contact me for our options with any remaining lessons. 
Brewster Bassett    (678) 416-8238   structuregolf@gmail.com

Wanted to Thank You the 
Membership of SCPGC for 
your participation and 
patience over the last 14 
years in making an effort to 
reach out to learn this game 
that keeps us all  
so humble. 
    
 I am a better person for the 
opportunity you gave me to 
exercise my love of the game 
with such a special group  
of individuals… 
Thank You again! 
Brewster Bassett 
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